
SB0168            OPPOSE 

• Storing patient data in a database is an invasion of privacy and there is always a risk of data 

breach.  Americans do not want to be tracked or surveilled. 

• Bureaucrats without term limits, including the State Superintendent of Schools, should not be 

on a Statewide Vaccination Advisory Commission.  

• The chair of the Maryland Childhood Immunization Partnership should have term limits. 
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